
Keeping Our YMCA Healthy 

At the YMCA of Greater Flint, your health and well-
being are of utmost importance. As information 
about COVID-19 continues to emerge we will do our 
best to provide you with the most up-to-date 
information about our facility. 
 

Out of an abundance of prevention and precaution, 
we are closing both branches of the YMCA of Greater 

Flint on Sunday, March 15 for ONE DAY ONLY. 
This will allow our staff to deeply clean the facility 
and equipment. The facilities will open as usual on 
Monday, March 16 at 5 am. We ask that you help us 
keep our facility clean by washing your hands before 
and after your workout.  
 

We know that together, we can beat this outbreak! 
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